



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

25th September 2025



Dear Parent/Carer,

On <u>Tuesday 22nd October</u>, we are holding a reading breakfast for Dads and Granddads. This is an opportunity for you to come into school and share some quality time reading stories with your child whilst enjoying a hot drink and a variety of breakfast pastries and fruit at a cost of £2.50 per person.

Mums and Grandmas are also welcome to this event but due to health and safety regulations, only one adult per child is allowed.

If you would like to book onto this breakfast event, please make your payment on the School Gateway under the heading 'Payments - Reading Breakfast' no later than <u>Tuesday 15th October</u>.

Reading for pleasure opens up new worlds for children. It gives them the opportunity to use their imagination to explore new ideas, visit new places and meet new characters. Reading for pleasure also improves children's well-being and empathy.

We look forward to welcoming you to this popular event.

Yours sincerely,

Karryn bekoon

Mrs K Jackson Headteacher

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk







Schools of Sanctuary













